
18th September 2020 

         Knypersley Rocks! 
 
This week’s Knypersley Rockstars are….. 

 Whole school   Ebonie Williams & Henry Parker 

     Chosen by Mrs Goodyear & Mrs Ellis  

 Nursery   Rosie Lester & Seb Parker   

 Busy Bees   Sofia & Lexi-Leigh Highfield 

 Creative Caterpillars Lucy Scothern 

 Class 2   Olivia Willcocks   

 Class 3   Mason Court  

 Class 4   Archie Wheawall 

 Class 5   Layla Snowden  

 Class 6   Oscar Harrison 

 Class 7   Toby Dickenson  

 Class 8   Tyler Wilshaw  

 Class 9   Chloe Baker  

For working well in a team (Collaboration)   

Thank you so much for making Knypersley the best place to be!  

 
Next week’s Rockstars will demonstrate that they can: 

Share with others in their class  

 

              FRIDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2020 

The Macmillan coffee event is very close to our hearts at Knypersley and we want to make sure 

that we can still support it and raise as much money as possible and still be COVID compliant!  

We would like to ask for donations of shop bought boxed cakes to support our activities in school.  

Activities  

We are asking that children will come to school in non-uniform wearing clothes to reflect the  

charity colours – purple, green and white.  

Each class will take part in a class tea party with cakes, drinks and fun games.  

Staff have taken selfies of themselves enjoying a cuppa and will share these on social media – we 

would like to encourage lots of parents and carers out there to do the same 

and send pictures to their child’s homework email address so that we can 

add these to our twitter feed to share the fun!  

To make donations to support this amazing event please go to http://

thyg.uk/BUU004404151    to help us raise money for this important charity.  

http://thyg.uk/BUU004404151and
http://thyg.uk/BUU004404151and


Please check our website and twitter for more 
news, dates and updates through the week at 
@KnypersleyFirst or www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

Local Lockdown Contingency Plan   

We are busy preparing behind the scenes for a      
contingency plan in case of a local lockdown or full 

school closure.  

You should have received an email from your child’s 
class email address and have replied with your consent 
for your child to take part in virtual learning events.  

 

You should also have responded to our survey too! 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoJ-

8WG0Kvb5h_okl1WNx68752MvJi-

qW61lSFMzApHmdnSg/viewform?usp=sf_link  

Thank you for your support!  

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees  Payton Keeling  

Creative Caterpillars Samuel Cartlidge 

Class 2   Ellie Watkins 

Class 3   Matilda Siegertsz 

Class 4   Hetty Richards 

Class 5   Freddie Monticelli 

Class 6   Max Dohnal 

Class 7   Charlie Boal 

Class 8   Darcey Cotterill 

Class 9   Lacey Naggington 

 

       Achiever of the Week 

Busy Bees  All the Class  

Creative Caterpillars Anthony Douglas 

Class 2   George Duda 

Class 3   Buster Murfin 

Class 4   Sienna-Grace Barnett 

Class 5   Thomas Plant 

Class 6   Ivy-Leigh Murfin 

Class 7   Eden Short 

Class 8   Finley Potts 

Class 9   Coben Leech 

 

 
Congratualations 

Celebrate Good Times!  

Class  email addresses 

 

Please use these as a form of communication with your 

class teacher. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Our nursery class is asking for donations of any 
old wallpaper for them to use for their Squiggle 
whilst you wiggle exercises! These exercises 
help the children develop essential early writing 
skills.  

Please drop your donations into the school     
office. Thank you!  

We start week 1 of the school dinner 
menu next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We haven't been able to invite you in to watch 

the staff deliver their welcome to year group 

presentations so instead the teachers have had a 

giggle videoing them for you to see. You can find 

these on the website under the Children tab and 

then Classes.  

We have uploaded the original powerpoints too!  

Enjoy!  


